

12TH ARMAGH SLIEVE GULLION SCOUT GROUP DROMINTEE OLD SCHOOL 6 BALLYNAMADDA ROAD DROMINTEE NEWRY BT35 8TD

18th December 2020 Wendy McKeown Principal Dromintee Primary School

Dear Wendy

On behalf of 12th Armagh Slieve Gullion Scouts, I would like to thank you, your staff, pupils and family members for their generosity in our annual SVDP Christmas Food Appeal. With the current restrictions, this year we would not have been able to reach the levels of collection we had in previous years. With your help we met and far surpassed all exceptions.

SVDP asked to pass on their gratitude as this food will be very much needed in this difficult year for a lot of families alot of whom are from our own communities. Thank You.

Yours in Scouting

Barry O'Neill GROUP LEADER